Weekly News - Friday 9th July 2021

Year 5

Dear Parents,

First of all, we would like to say a big well done to everyone who made it into
school on Thursday! There were quite a few fired looking bunnies in class that
day after a certain football match, which may have finished somewhat Iater
than planned. Huge congrats to those who were actually at Wembley (wowl)
and still made it through the next day. Such resilience!

Secondly, we wanted to let you know that in Geography we are working towards the topic
finale, which will take place next week. Having learned all about Trade and Enterprise, the
children will be given the opportunity to put their learning into action with their own mini business
projects. They will be planning and creating products and services, then marketing and selling
them. Each class has created its own currency and the children will be given a start-up grant to
get their business off the ground. We will be filming the children in action and the frading session
on Thursday will form part of our Y5 assembly. More information on when and where you can
view the videos and photos will follow soon. We look forward to sharing our work with you!

Please be aware that although the weather is changeable, we are sending the children outside
for break whenever possible. Please ensure your child has a light rain jacket with them every day.

Have a lovely weekend!

English

We have begun a unit of work on persuasive writing to tie into our new DT project, where we
will be designing and making muffins and marketing them with a logo and slogan in our
adverts.

Maths

In maths this week we have been investigating nets and creating 3D shapes. This ties in with
our DT project too, as we are going to be designing and creating packaging for muffins.
Foundation Subjects

We are continuing to learn aspects of trade and enterprise in Geography. This week we looked
at democracy, government and taxation. This unit will have its finale next week - watch this
space!

Notices & Reminder

Please note that black school shoes, not trainers, should be worn in school.
Earrings are not allowed. We are still finding that some children are not following these
rules. Please make sure your child brings a water bottle every day, thanks.

Diamond Work Award

Ash: Tomi Lime: Karlsen Sycamore: Lauren & Millie



